
To whom it may concern,

By 2034, there will be more Oregonians over 65 than
children under 18. We
need to do more to address this permanent change in
our demographics, as our
systems are not prepared for it. Every action starts with
intent, so I support HB
2869-2. Together, we can prepare a framework for a plan
to secure a better
future for all generations in Oregon.

Thank you,
Cassandra Cornwell


